
New Welsh school notice published 

 

A Statutory Notice relating to the establishment of a new Welsh medium secondary school for mid and 

north-west Pembrokeshire has been published today (Tuesday, 26th April).  

This follows the go-ahead given by County Councillors last week for the proposed school on land at 

Withybush Road, Haverfordwest.  

The Notice also provides for the discontinuation of Ysgol Gymraeg Glan Cleddau in Portfield, 

Haverfordwest.  

The Statutory Notice can be viewed on the Council's website at: www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/haveyoursay  

Objectors have until the 25th May to submit their views.  

Objections should be sent to: The Director for Children and Schools, County Hall, Haverfordwest, SA61 

1TP or email: educationconsultations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
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